
 
 

Directive Number: MDIR – 01 -2023 

 
Mayoral Directive – 2024 City Budget   
 
 
Under the authority of Part VI.1 (Special Powers and Duties of Head of Council) of the 
Municipal Act, 2001 Sections 284.3 & 284.4 (Direction to Employees) the Mayor may 
direct staff:  
 
I, Mayor Ken Boshcoff, hereby direct the City Manager and City Treasurer, under 
section 284.3 of the Act to: 
 

1. Prepare the City of Thunder Bay 2024 Annual Budget consistent with Council’s 
resolution passed at July 24, 2023 Committee of the Whole meeting to target a 
municipal tax levy increase, net of growth, of no more than 5.5%, and; 
 

2. Maintain budget timelines in accordance with the April 24, 2023 and June 26, 
2023 Committee of the Whole meetings 

 

This Directive takes effect on October 31, 2023 and remains in effect unless and until it 
is revoked in writing by the Mayor in writing and filed with the City Clerk.  
 
Dated at Thunder Bay, this 24th day of October 2023. 
 
Original Signed and Filed with the City Clerk 
 
 
Ken Boshcoff 
 

 


